
Honorable Chair Beyer and Committee members,  

 

Please vote NO on HB 4036A the Clean Electricity and Coal Transition bill! This is a terrible 

bill that takes away the choice of the people and causes our electricity bills to skyrocket! This is 

insane! This is the opposite of what our legislators are suppose to do. Where is the loyalty to 

Oregonians? This does not work for the common folks who are forced to pay skyrocketiing 

BASIC expenses. Especially on such an essential needs of heating our homes and the basics of 

life.  This will result in more elderly and poor people going without heat. I think it is criminal 

to do such a thing. This will effect everyone, businesses will be further disuaded from doing 

business in Oregon.  The price of everything will rise.  

 

Sincerely, 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR 97080 

 


